American Hunter Exploration, Ltd. [ —
410 Seventeenth St., Suite 1220 ——
Denver, CO 80202

Bus: (303) 825-5212

american hunter

June 8, 1992

0il Conservation Division 3
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Ernie Busch R E c E ‘ ' E |

Aztec, New Mexico 87410 JUN-9 1993‘\’
OlL CON.
pist. 2

RE: American Hunter Exploration Ltd.
Jicarilla 3F-1
se nw Sec. 3-T27N-R1W

Dear Ernie,

I have enclosed for your review, the results of a recent
gas-0il ratio test for the subject well. This C-116 is being
provided to you following a special request Dby your office.
Since I had previous conversations with Alice Dugger, Yyou might
wish to make her aware of our compliance.

Thank you very much for your assistance. As you are aware,
I will be sending you additional data very soon.

Sincerely,
AMERICAN HUNTER EXPLORATION LTD.
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James C. Lister
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